
WOW, WOW, WOW!!!  

Thank you to our OLOF families for the

wonderful support shown to the 3

families that we supported for

Christmas.  We are overwhelmed by the 

generosity of this school community. 

Thank you all so much!!!

We would also like to thank our Parent

Council for providing the lovely 

Christmas Dinner in December and also a

huge thank you to Courtland Bakery

for donating cookies for dessert.  What

an amazing community we live in!
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12 PJ Day

Jan 15-Feb 2
Souper Bowl Fundraiser
Collecting  soup cans to donate to

Food Bank

22-26 STEM

22 PA DAY - NO SCHOOL

22 February Food Orders Due

23 - 24 Dairy Presentations

26 Jersey Day

30 Basketball Tournament at
Holy Trinity

26 Month End Assembly

UPCOMINGUPCOMING

EVENTSEVENTS



ATHLETICS @ OLOF
Our girls and boys basketball teams

have been busy practicing for the
tournament to be held at Holy Trinity
on Tuesday, January 30.  Thank you

to Mrs. Day and Mrs. Jaffray for
coaching.



HAPPY NEW YEAR! THE COMPASSIONATE CREW WILL
CONTINUE TO KEEP OUR BULLDOG SPIRIT ALIVE AND
KICKING THIS NEW YEAR! OUR JANUARY VIRTUE IS
PERSEVERANCE! A NEW START TO ANY NEW YEAR,

MONTH, WEEK OR DAY ALLOWS US TO MENTALLY RESET
AND SET GOALS FOR OURSELVES. THIS MONTH WE ARE
CELEBRATING 2 SPIRIT DAYS-ON FRIDAY, JANUARY
12 (PJ DAY) AND FRIDAY, JANUARY 26 (JERSEY
DAY). AS WELL, IN PREPARATION FOR THE NFL

SUPER BOWL ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11TH , WE ARE
GOING TO HIGHLIGHT THIS EVENT WITH OUR OWN
"SOUP-ER BOWL" FUNDRAISING EVENT! WE WILL BE
COLLECTING CANS OF SOUP FROM JAN 15TH TO FEB
2ND TO DONATE TO OUR LOCAL FOOD BANKS THIS

MONTH. TO MAKE THIS EVENT EVEN MORE
EXTRAORDINARY, WE WILL BE MAKING IT A

CLASSROOM COMPETITION OF WHO CAN DONATE THE
MOST CANS! OUR STUDENT COUNCIL WILL BE

COLLECTING AND GRAPHING THE RESULTS FOR ALL TO
SEE! THE WINNING CLASS WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL
COMPASSIONATE CREW TREAT. THE ULTIMATE WINNERS
WILL BE OUR LOCAL FOOD BANKS FILLING THEIR
SHELVES WITH SOUP! THE COMPASSIONATE CREW

THANKS YOU FOR ALL YOUR CHARITABLE DONATIONS
IN DECEMBER...WE ARE TRULY A SMALL SCHOOL WITH

A BIG HEART! 

compassionatecompassionate  
crewcrew


